

P.O. Box 2311 • 2311 12th Avenue Regina, Saskatchewan Canada, S4P 3Z5 306.777.6150

April 12, 2019

Ms. Joanne Havelock Friends of the Regina Public Library joanne.havelock@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Havelock:

RE: Delegation Submission

Thank you for your interest in RPL and for bringing your comments and questions to the attention of the Board of Directors. You have raised a number of questions about our Submissions and Delegations policy, and I would like to reply to them in this letter.

The review of the Submissions and Delegations policy was addressed at a recent Governance Committee meeting. All comments received on the policy over the past year have been considered by the Committee, along with comments on the Board's experience with this new approach. A number of the suggestions and comments made by FRPL have been used to adapt the policy and clarify some of its provisions.

Again, on behalf of the Board, we appreciate your interest in the Library.

Respectfully and sincerely,

Barbara March-Burwell

Vice-Chair

Regina Public Library Board